
(PENDING APPROVAL BY BOARD MEMBERS)
BLEVINS SCHOOL BOARD SPECIAL MEETING

FEBRUARY25, 2021
CAFETERIA

The special board meeting was held February 25, 2021 in the school cafeteria.  The meeting
was called to order at 6:11 p.m. by President Laura Clark. Board members present:  Laura
Clark, Janet Banister, Cindy Parks, and Steve Dunham (appearing remotely via phone).

Prayer was led by Laura Clark, and the Pledge of Allegiance was said by all.

The board went into executive session at 6:12 p.m. to discuss personnel issues.  Carl McGill
joined the board in executive session at 6:16 p.m. The board came out of executive session at
6:36 p.m.

Laura Clark made a motion to accept the resignation of Jeffrey Steed effective June 30, 2021.
Steve Dunham seconded the motion.  Motion passed with a 5-0 vote.

Laura Clark made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:38 p.m.  Janet Banister seconded the
motion.  Motion passed with a 5-0 vote.
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